
From: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK
To: Linford, Tera
Subject: FW: LLLTs
Date: Friday, April 16, 2021 9:21:28 AM

 
 

From: Phyllis Hatfield [mailto:reluctant1@centurylink.net] 
Sent: Friday, April 16, 2021 9:19 AM
To: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK <SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV>
Subject: LLLTs
 
External Email Warning! This email has originated from outside of the Washington State
Courts Network.  Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender, are
expecting the email, and know the content is safe.   If a link sends you to a website where you
are asked to validate using your Account and Password, DO NOT DO SO! Instead, report the
incident.

 

I’m grateful to The Seattle Times for alerting me to this situation.  I had no idea that LLLTs
were available to the low-income population that I used to serve when I worked at
Neighborhood House in Seattle.  This is a vital service, especially for the poor and people of
color. In a time when mass evictions loom, as the pandemic restrictions against them lift, we
need to expand rather than limit the help that LLLTs can render.
 
Phyllis Hatfield
Seattle
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